DEPARTMENT
OF

INSTRUCTION

August 26, 1940

Mr, Forrest C. Allen,

Director of Physical Education and Recreation,
University of Kansas,

Lawrence, Kansas.

Dear Phog:
Thanks for your letter of August 2%. 1 will be back at
my desk regularly next week and will then take the time
to write a2 complete answer to your letter.
With versonal regerds and many thanks, 1 an,

Sincerely yours,

Di%pe rvisor

Bureau of Physicel Welfare
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